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3. BARRINGTON STREET – SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS 
 
 Further to the discussions at the Board Seminar on 7 August 2006 regarding the proposed safety 

improvements at Barrington Park and the section of Barrington Street from Howard to Cobham, staff 
will report back on the information and clarification requested by members in respect of cycle lane 
related issues. 

 
 Copies of the tabled project material are attached. 
 
 


